
Cruiz'n News October 2023

Message From the President

Our next general club meeting is (Tuesday, October 3) at
Pietro's Pizza at 7pm. Arrive as early as 6pm for dinner and
socializing. Officers Meeting, Tuesday, October 24,

http://www.oregonappraisers.org/


Garibaldis Restaurant, Salem, 6pm. Come early for dinner.

President’s Message- October 2023

We had a fantastic show this year, three hundred fifty
cars, counting the club cars. If you're on Facebook you've
read so many comments from folks that attended and
how they thought it was so well organized. It was

unanimous that everyone was so happy to be back at Riverfront Park on the
green grass.

Ms Oregon 2022, Sophia Takla did an outstanding job of singing the
National Anthem that morning. We were so honored to have Ms. Oregon
2023, Allison Burke present the awards at the end of the show. She had so
much fun getting her picture taken with so many at the show and some of
the car owners asked her to sit in their car for pictures. She posted a pretty
cool video of our show.

I wasn't able to be at the thank you party on Saturday but I saw pictures and
heard there was lots of good dishes there to enjoy. Thank you to Garry and
Alicia for making it happen and to the club members that were there and
brought food to share.

Be sure to mark your calendars for Saturday, December 2-Santa Cruise at
the Stayton Fire Dept. The firemen will have their usual breakfast and we ask
everyone to bring a toy for the Toys for Joy program.

October 3 Agenda(printable)

September Member Meeting 

Member Care Report

https://files.constantcontact.com/719d8a0a001/51a35388-42f6-45b3-9768-ae6857677a10.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/719d8a0a001/ce22e202-e28a-4e09-8400-51404e468ca3.pdf?rdr=true


Submitted by: Ann Sowerby
annsower@wvi.com or call 503.769.7667

A sympathy card was sent to Vinnie and Jessy Rolfness, Jessy's father
passed away recently.
Gloria Blair was in the hospital recently so a card was sent to her to let
her know she was in our thoughts.

October Birthdays

3-Linda Rader
4-Tim Brazofsky
6-Chuck Black, Denise Warren
8-Ron Smith
9-Don Flammang, Frank Munz
10-GeorgeAnne Pfnister
12-Sandy Lendahl
14-Bob Repine, Connie Stanton
15-Laurie Coe, Carol Jones, Gene Lissy, Marty White

16-Gary Anglin, Dick Campbell
21-Doug Lendahl, Bobette Prowell
22-Pam Foster, Rob Prince, Garry Pullen
24-Steve Massie, Scott Shearer, Laurie Winslow
26-Ray Agen
27-Ron Sowerby
28-Bob Jones

Cookie list for the next club meeting, Tuesday,
October 3. Please bring at least two dozen cookie

​October-Vicki Champ, Carol Jones, Garry Pullen and Ann
Sowerby

***If you signed up to bring cookies and not attending the
meeting, and can't find someone to bring cookies for you,

please contact Suzanne Watson, Cookie Chair to let her know so she can find someone
else to fill in. Suzanne's contact info. is 503.897.3075.

It's not too early to get the WVSR Christmas
Party/Dinner on your calendar. The date is
Saturday, December 9, 6-9pm at Roth's in
West Salem. Wendi McNitt and Tina Stone
are co-chairing the event and it will be
fabulous!!!!!!! Thank you to both of them for
stepping up to organize the party/dinner.

Watch for details soon....
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It's hard to believe that in just a few months
we'll be delivering toys, gift cards and clothing
to Family Building Blocks for their families. I
asked them for a list of things they suggest for
their families this year. Below is the list they
gave me.

It's not too early to start bringing your
gifts/cash/gift cards at the October meeting.
Please give everything to Vicki Champ. We'll do
the shopping for you if that's easier. If you
have any questions please call/text or email
me. Vicki , 503.910.5952, email
vchamp@comcast.net

As we do every year shortly after our December
club meeting we'll load up our hot rods with

our gifts and deliver them to their Lancaster Drive location. Afterwards we'll
plan on going to the Original Pancake House(unless we decide to go
someplace else) this year. This is always such a fun day, the kids love seeing
all of the hotrods and even sitting in the few that the club members don't
mind if they do.

From Family Building Blocks:

Thank you for providing Hope this Holiday season with a gift to Family Building
Blocks for the children and families they partner with in our community. Need
some gift ideas of what to shop for?
 
FAMILY GIFT IDEAS
Greatest Needs – $30 WALMART Gift Card
Rather than individual gifts, parents would like help providing for their greatest
needs this year.
 
CHILDREN GIFT IDEAS
Toys for Children ages 0-5: Teething Toys/Wrist Rattles, Shape Sorter, Soft
Blocks, Legos (Mega or Duplo), Play Kitchen Food or Dishes, Pull Toys, Toy
Truck/Car, Baby Dolls (all ethnicities), Play Tool Set, Musical Instruments,
etc. *please no toys that require the use of batteries
 
Books (English or Spanish Bilingual): Children’s wishes are to receive a board
book this holiday season. FBB children’s board books will be on display at the
Salem Book Bin in downtown Salem beginning November 1.   
 
Coats & Pajamas: Keeping babies and toddlers warm for the winter – wishes
are for new winter coats/hats gloves and pajamas sizes newborn-6T.  

Winter Vehicle Storage Program
Oct 15th 2023- April 15th 2024

Dear Friends,
 

Do you have the age old problem most collectors have; not enough space for all
your cars and motorcycles? Do you need space this winter to work on that special
project? Are you hesitating to buy that collector vehicle because of lack of
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space? Do you wish to take your vehicle off the road in winter weather to protect
it?

 
Well, the Northwest Vintage Car & Motorcycle Museum has your solution for all
these problems. We offer secure, dry, and heated storage for one or more of your
special vehicles. Free up needed shop or garage space for the winter!
 
At $475 per car, and $100 per motorcycle, from October 15th through April 15th,
you will not find a better storage deal for your special vehicle. 
 
Remember this is secure, dry, heated storage that insures the best and safest
storage outcome. Plus you will be making an important contribution to the
museum as well. The income from the Winter Storage Program helps to pay our
operating costs.
 
Contact Tom Ruttan at (503) 621-8943 or tgruttan@gmail.com for more info and
to make a reservation!

Tom Ruttan, NWCMM

Veterans and First Responders show at the Mill City Eagle Lodge
submitted by: Bob Repine, photos submitted by: Glen Rader

“ It was a beautiful Willamette Valley day as a group of Willamette Valley
Street Rod Club members met up at the Stayton Park and Ride to head out
to Mill City Eagles Lodge Car Show.  For those of you wanting to support a
local community Organization this is the perfect show. The event honors
both Veterans and Emergency Responders and the volunteers at the lodge
truly make it a special show!”
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Covered Bridge/Fall Drive
submitted by: John Stanton

Sunday, September 10, several WVSR members
went on a covered bridge tour. The weather
was perfect….low 80’s and sunny in the
afternoon. The trip was nearly 100 miles. We
visited 6 covered bridges, stopped for a picnic
lunch at a Linn County park, and wound up at
my house for snacks provided be Connie. It
was a fun day.

Rollin Oldies, 50's in the Fall, Lebanon, OR.
submitted by Garry Pullen

There were 232 registered vehicles at the show with another 44 host cars.
WVSR had 23 vehicles there to take the Club Participation award. 

Bob & Carol Jones, Bob Bennett, and Dan Burgess took home individual
awards. Ray Agen won a drawing from a vendor and Alicia Pullen cleaned up
on Raffle Prizes. 



Oktoberfest Car Shows, Mt. Angel
submitted by Bob Repine:

The Salem Auto Club Council held their two shows at the Mt. Angel
Oktoberfest. The weather was great, there was a nice variety of vehicles
there. On Saturday there were 116 vehicles, Sunday had 78 vehicles. A lot of
club members were present and quite a few won awards. These are always a
fun show to attend. You can park your hot rod at the show and walk



downtown to the festivities and not worry about your ride.

Heritage Auto Show held at Powerland Heritage Park , "Celebrating 100 years
of Electric Cars"
submitted by Glen Rader



Visit Our Website

2021 SACC Calendar of Events

Northwest Classic Auto Mall Cruise News

PDX Car Culture Events

 ​

Willamette Valley Street Rods,
PO Box 4091, Salem, OR. 97302

www.wvsr.org
wvsrhq@gmail.com

Club Meetings: First Tuesday of each month at 7pm,
social time 6-7pm.

 
Newsletter Editor(just this month, Garry will do the newsletter again

next month): Vicki Champ, 503.910.5952
​vchamp@comcast.net
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